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The term has been off to a great start and our 
classrooms have been busy setting up for a successful 
year.  
Today at our first assembly we have 
Fare-welled Nicola Launder. Nicola 
has been at Prospect North 
(formerly Blair Athol) Primary School 
for 15 years. Over that time, Nicola 
has undertaken many roles from 
classroom teacher to most recently, 
the leadership position of Assistant Principal. Nicola 
has a deep knowledge and understanding of both 
literacy and child development, which has led to the 
introduction of intentional individualized reading and 
literacy programs throughout the school. This has led 
to improved reading outcomes for students over 
many years. Nicola has also looked after our students 
living with disabilities to ensure they get the support 
they need to participate fully to learn in their 
classrooms. Nicola has stepped in as Principal when I  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

have taken leave and I thank her for that support over 
the years as she was always willing to help. We wish 
Nicola all the best in her new adventure as a Principal 
Consultant and know she will now happily spread her 
expertise to all of our local network of schools. 
Thank you Nicola. 
 
Swimming 
Next week is swimming for all of our students R-5. 
Swimming week is exciting but can also be tiring for 
students and they often get very hungry, please send 
along extra snacks that are healthy and can be easily 
consumed. Remember underwear, bathers and towel 
each day and a plastic bag to store wet bathers in. 
Unfortunately, this year the pool has informed us that 
parents will not be admitted to watch swimming 
lessons due to the Covid restrictions at the facility, 
Thebarton pool is a small facility and there is a lack of 
room to physically distance adults. 
 
QR Code 
All schools have now been provided 
with a QR code to scan upon entry. 
Please, if you enter the school scan 
the code before approaching the front 
office or OSHC. Please also remember 
that the yard is a drop and go zone, (for R-2 parents) 
where physical distancing of 1.5m should still be 
maintained. Thank you for supporting us to abide by 
the rules. 
Marg Clark 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Term 1, 2021 27th January ς 9th April 
 

February 15th ς 19th Swimming Years R-5 
 
March 5th  Pupil Free Day 
  8th  Adelaide Cup public Holiday 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Buddies 
Each class at PNPS has a buddy class, where older 
students work with younger students on activities.  
Three times per term the classes get together.  Our 
first buddy session of the year was held on Friday 5th 
February, and was a chance for students to get to 
know their buddies.  It was great to see the older 
students engaging with the younger ones. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Javin Room 2 (Fish) 

 

Art 
In Art, classes have been designing their first page 
of their Art books with a collage of images that are 
important to them. We have also been looking at 
our school value CREATIVITY. We have been 
brainstorming what it means to be creative, 
including: 
 

- Thinking outside of the box 
- Improving our work 
- Using our imaginations 
- Sharing or borrowing ideas from others 

 
 
Students were then 
given one black dot, 
and had to use their 
CREATIVITY to turn it 
into something. 
 
 Here are some 
examples  
of what students have 
done. 

 

Clare Room 16  
(Rocks and river) 

 

Rose Room 8  
(Using your Imagination) 

 

Claire Room 8  
(Captain Short Legs) 

 

Nolan Room 2  
(Rainbow Dog) 

 

Nolan Room 2  
(Rainbow Dog) 

 

Students were then 
given one black dot, 
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CREATIVITY to turn it 
into something. 
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Room 5 
During the first few weeks at school, Room 5 have 
been focusing on getting to know each other. We are 
planning an oral language presentation to introduce 
ourselves to the class, have written an introductory 
letter to Ms. Pressler, played getting to know you 
games, participated in Circle Time and have even had 
a class scavenger 
hunt!  We have had 
a close look at what 
the school values 
look, sound and feel 
like. Room 5 have 
practiced working in 
groups using set 
roles and are 
making sure we give 
encouragement, 
respect and listen to 
others, stay on task, 
use quiet voices and 
participate.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Last week we had a drawing challenge with our 
buddies and this week we are looking forward to 
presenting our class motto at assembly. We are 
getting used to using lots of different technology and 
have started to read our library books for the 
Premier's Reading Challenge. 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Focussing on the Learning Power - Attention  
 

We have been locking our minds on to learning! We have been noticing and attentive to details and 
patterns. We did this through recreating these plants and animals. We had to concentrate and maintain 

focus despite distractions. Next, we gave each other feed forward in order to improve our work! 

Room 6 and 7 have been hard at work  
these first few weeks!  

 

Enquiring into ¢What We¡ll Build£ together this year, 
through reading the Oliver Jeffers book  

Launching our Writer¡s notebooks! 
 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǿŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ƻǳǊ ²ǊƛǘŜǊΩǎ ƴƻǘŜōƻƻƪǎΗ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜΣ Ƙƻǿ ǿǊƛǘŜǊΩǎ 
use their notebooks and recording our thoughts into the ideas section of our notebook! 


